GreaterConroeEconomic
DevelopmentCouncil

June 15, 2017

Mr. Eric Hawk

Archway Properties

13430 Northwest Freeway
Houston, TX 77040-6048

RE: ICOTEX Project — Conroe Park North

Dear Eric:

I want to extend my personal thanks to you and Mr. Don Dennis for the work your team has completed
on the ICOTEX project here in Conroe for Jungheinrich. There have been a lot of moving pieces with this
one and you folks have responded in a very positive manner at every step to the way. It is hard to
believe we were breaking ground in February and they are moving equipment into the plant and
beginning their hiring process.

I know the planning and engineering departments have been more than pleased with your team on the
ground during inspections, permitting and getting to the final completion. | look forward to working with
the Archway Property team on future projects.

Best to you and your team.

Sincerely

AT

Fred H Welch
CEcD, EDFP
Executive Director

CC: Don Dennis

Greater Conroe EDC
505 West Davis Street
Conroe, TX 77301



